EMBASSY OF PAKISTAN

MINSK
No. Admn-1/1/2024 6 November 2024
Subject: Tender Notice for Cleaning Services of Entire Chancery

Building on Daily Basis

Dear Sir,

Please find enclosed herewith a “Tender Notice” invited by the Embassy
of Pakistan, Minsk, Belarus from experienced and reputable cleaning and
janitorial service providers for the provision of daily cleaning services at the
Chancery.

2. PPRA is requested to kindly upload the Tender Notice on PPRA’s website
w.e.f. 7 November 2024. The 15-days mandatory period will end on 22 November
2024,

3. Proof of advance payment of PKR 15,000/- (fifteen thousand rupees only)
for uploading tender notice is enclosed.

Encl. as above

(Momin Aziz Qureshi)
Head of Chancery

Assistant Director (IT & Monitoring),
Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA),
Islamabad

100, Pobediteley av, Minsk, Belarus. Tel. +37517 2478259 / Fax: +37517 2477651; E-mail: parepminsk 1 @mofa.gov.pk



TENDER NOTICE

The Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan in Minsk invites
quotations from experienced and reputable cleaning and janitorial service
providers for the provision of daily cleaning services at the Chancery. The
required services will be provided from 0900 to 1700 hours, daily.

The Embassy reserves the right to accept or reject any bid without
providing any reason.

A site visit to the Chancery may be arranged for the company’s
representative, upon request, for a better understanding of the scope of work.

Interested service providers are requested to submit their detailed
quotations by 22 November 2024 to the following email address:
embpakbelarus@gmail.com.

The bids will be opened on 20 November 2024 at 1600 hours at the
Embassy.

This notice is also available on the Public Procurement Regulatory
Authority (PPRA) website: www.ppra.org.pk, as well as on the Embassy's

website: www.pakembminsk.org.

For any inquiries, please contact the Embassy directly at
embpakbelarus@gmail.com.



